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Commodore's Report
  

Dear Members,
All is well at the club and the new steps at the main entrance are almost completed. We are sorry for any inconvenience caused, but the rot had set in on the old steps and they were getting dangerous

The Valentines dinner dance went very well with 49 people in attendance. We were entertained by Graheme and he kept us up dancing until 11:30 pm. Gill and Heather did a fantastic buffet and had help from the usual volunteers, Well done girls. For the first time we used the new table extensions, enabling us to seat at least 8 people on 3 of the tables.  Financially we are down a bit for the first part of the year and a lot of this is due to the parking problems, which Rob Fry is looking into and corresponding with the local council. Also, the weather has been pretty bad. A lot of members have had health problems lately, including the dreaded flu, we wish them all well and speedy recovery. We have had good response to our cry for help to man the bar, thank you all, please keep up the good work.

Well that’s all from me.

Happy boating!

Roy Nash
Commodore
February 2018


	

	[image: image3.png]



Dates for your diary ... 

March
Friday 2nd               Club Night - Skittles
Saturday 3rd           ATYC Dinner Dance  (Black Tie)
Sunday 4th             Club Open
Friday 9th               Club Night
Saturday 10th         Fitting Out Supper  (No. 1s)
Sunday 11th           Club Open
Friday 16th             Club Night
Sunday 18th           St Patrick's Lunch  (Green - Smart / Casual)
Friday 23rd             Club Night
Sunday 25th           Club Open
Friday 30th             Club Night  /   Easter Cruise
Saturday 31st         Club Closed / Easter Cruise

April
Sunday 1st             Club Open   /  Easter Cruise
Monday 2nd           Club Closed /  Easter Cruise
Friday 6th               Club Night - Skittles
Sunday 8th             Club Open
Friday 13th             Club Night
Sunday 15th           Club Night
Friday 20th             Club Night
Sunday 22nd          St Georges Lunch (Red and white - Smart / Casual)
Friday 27th             Club Night
Sunday 29th           Commodore's Meet & Greet

St Valentines Night Dance
Saturday 10th February 
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Please find below details of an upcoming ICC & CEVNI certification course to be held at Middle Thames YC Sunbury.... 
The ICC and CEVNI course will take place on Wednesday 14th March at 19:00 Hrs, session starting around 19:15pm. The first session should last around 2.5 hrs. 

Session 2 is scheduled for Saturday 17th March at 09:45 am, finishing at 14:00pm. 

It will then be determined a suitable time for all regarding the 3rd session. 

The practical skills session will be geared to the candidates type of vessel at a later date TBA.
Cost for the course is going to be £70. There is no extra charge for the certification if a RYA member, otherwise the cost will be £42

If you are interested in attending then please contact Kelvin at MTYC on email kw_56@hotmail.com
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Members of Weybridge Mariners Club are invited to attend the River Thames Alliance Co. Ltd General Meeting, details of which are as follows:
River Thames Alliance Co Ltd
General Meeting
Date:   Thursday 19th April 2018
Time:   14.00pm for a 14.30pm start
Venue: Crowne Plaza Hotel, Caversham Bridge, Richfield Avenue, Reading, Berkshire, RG1 8BD

ADVANCE NOTICE

Topics to include:  
· Keynote Presentation Report for Year 3 to March 2017 

· Update Report to March 2018 

· Waterways Plan 2015 – 2021 

· Parliamentary Campaign 2018 

· Mooring Challenges 

· Flood Risk Update 
 

Agenda and Working Papers will be distributed to Members at the beginning of April 2018 
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A message from the Chairman of the ATYC
I am taking the slightly unusual step of writing to all Clubs as there are some important issues 
coming up.
I am sure that it has not escaped your attention and the General Data Protection Regulations 
would come into force in May 2018. Clubs holding personal data would need to confirm to the 
new regulations. I know that some Clubs are well ahead in their preparations, but for those who 
are not so advanced I can recommend that you contact Mandy Peters at the RYA legal dept for 
advice. Mandy has constructed a presentation on the issue and the link is below:
http://www.rya.org.uk/SiteCollectionDocuments/sportsdevelopment/Web%20Documents/Club%20Conference%202017%20GDPR.pdf

Additionally, the Whitstable Yacht Club has put together a policy document which I am told they 
have no objections to it being used as a template; the link is below: 
http://www.wyc.org.uk/images/uploads/WYC_Data_Privacy_Notice_2018.pdf
Note that it is being recommended that clubs give some consideration to taking out insurance to 
mitigate fouling foul of the Regulations and being fined.
I turn now to the ATYC AGM which is to be held on 19th March in the Windsor Yacht Club. This
year we will be losing our Treasurer, Peter Hasler and we also require a Webmaster for the ATYC
website. The Association works hard on your behalf and we need volunteers to help us provide
the services to you. Please give this request your widest publicity.

Minutes of previous ATYC AGM:
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/e853bce1-ba6b-4846-a335-d4c974c63f29/ATYC_AGM_Minutes_200317.01.docx
Agenda for forthcoming ATYC AGM:
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/31940f65-f51f-448f-9f91-d6af47e8fac8/ATYC_AGM_2018_Agenda.doc

Finally, I wish all boaters a safe and enjoyable season and I look forward to seeing as many as possible at the Dinner Dance and the AGM.
Mike Chambers
Chair ATYC
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Parking and access update at Weybridge Mariners Clubhouse
Dear Members
As you all know we have been having a few access problems at the club lately, what with the replacement of the stairs and the resurfacing work going on in the car park, and I am delighted to now be able to give you some good news on both fronts
Firstly, I can advise that Jim Hamments and his team have now completed the installation of our new front staircase and we can now enter and exit the club by the front entrance.
Secondly, I can advise that for the duration of the works to resurface and white-line the parking bays at the lock-side parking area hostilities have been suspended between Spelthorne Borough Council (SBC) and the Hamhaugh Island car park company, and while the ceasefire lasts SBC have lowered the barrier which prevented the Hamhaugh Island residents from entering and exiting their car park.  This gesture by SBC has freed up all the Lock-side spaces that were being occupied by the Hamhaugh Islanders, which in turn means that you will be able to park when you visit the club.
I can also advise members that I have been able to obtain a written assurance from the SBC's Chief Executive Officer, via the head of SBC's legal department, that the works being carried out to upgrade the parking area at the lock-side is not a precursor to imposing parking fees at Shepperton Lock-side, SBC have also assured me the they have no plans to introduce parking fees at Shepperton Lock-side.
Now bearing all that good news in mind, I would like to remind members that this coming Saturday evening (10th March) we are holding our Fitting Out Supper, please come along and support our first function of the boating year. 
Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary
[image: image12.jpg]



Please see the ATYC website for their latest Newsletter

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/fd7da61d-6a1d-4bfe-879e-a25e5ba2aace/ATYC_NEWSLETTERFeb18.docx
 

Joke Corner  ... 
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